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23 Feb 2012

Mining and Mujor ndustry Projects
Dept of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39
Sydney 2001

Dcar Sit/Madam,

Objectivn Lo the Moolarben Coal Complex Stage 2 _ Preferred Project Report:
Project No: 08_0135 '

I was perturbed the other day when I heard that The Drip was now owned by Moolarben Coal
Company. 1 always (hought it was part of the Goulburn River National Park. It is my firm
belicf that it should be returmed 1o the NSW State Government so it can be turned into
National Park. It necds full protection from mining and all of mining’s effects, and the
general public should have permancnt acecss.

Yours sincercly

K)ol

Ray Wooster
71 Wynella St
Gulgong NSW 2852





